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February 2, 2023 

 

City of Prince George 
Andy Beesley, Director, Civic Facilities and Events 
1100 Patricia Boulevard 
Prince George, BC V2L 3V9 

 

Hello Mr Beesley, 
 
Thanks very much in getting back to us so quickly regarding the progress of the updates requested by 
the Civic Facility Audit from 2016.  
 
It was suggested at the January 5th meeting (2023) of the Advisory Committee on Accessibility that 
some members of the committee visit the facilities to review the improvements made.  We noticed 
that you have requested some additional input from the committee regarding accessible seating in 
the Kin Centre 3 and at the PG Playhouse.  While we are at the CN Centre, could we look at the 
improvements made to the accessible seating there? 
 
The audit was completed 6 years ago and it would be helpful to us to review the suggestions made 
and see the improvements first hand.  
 
We appreciate the challenges you face implementing the changes requested. We are encouraged 
when you write that you will keep the topic of accessibility, “front and center”. 
 
Thanks again999 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Chris Gobbi, Chair 
City of Prince George Advisory Committee on Accessibility 
 


